
Amberley Village Council – Public Outreach Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

Aug. 29, 2011 
 

In attendance:  Peg Conway, Fran Cohen, Ed Hattenbach, Louis Katz, Merrie Stillpass, Scot 

Lahrmer 

 

Prior Minutes 

Minutes from the meetings on June 21 and July 11 were approved as distributed. 

 

Energy Aggregation 

A draft letter to residents about the ballot issues was reviewed and editorial changes suggested.  

Peg will revise and then she and Scot will ask several staff members to review, to assess 

understanding based on reading the letter.  Oct. 17 was chosen as the date for a public 

information meeting.  It will take place in Council chambers at 7:00 pm.  Don Marshall will be 

asked to present.   

 

Community Safe 

Scot presented a policy he is working on for when to use the phone calling system for non-

emergency messages.   

 

New Business 

The JCC had been in touch about harvest festival activities for their 5K race in October.  

Resident Amy Rubenstein was to be the contact for that project.  An event at Adath Israel in 

November was determined to meet the criteria for website publication and will be submitted to 

Nicole. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 


